Roll No	
---------	--

Y-323

Annual Examination, 2022-23

B. Com. III

FC English Language

Paper II

(English Language)

Time: Hours]

[MAXIMUM MARKS: 75

Note: Attempt all the five questions.

Unit-I

- 1. Answer the following questions: (any two) 15
 - (i) Write an essay on animals and their importance to India's rural life.
 - (ii) Write a summary of 'Death of a clerk'. What is the message of the story?
 - (iii) What is feminism? How is it meaningful in the Indian context?
 - (iv) Write the story of 'The Mouse and the Snake' from the point of view of the poet in first person who saw every thing happening.

Unit-II

Write an essay on any one of the following: 2.

(a) New Economic Policy of India

10

- (b) Use of Internet
- (c) Globalization
- (d) Environmental Pollution

Unit-III

Read the following passage carefully and make 3. precis Hobbies are activities that we engage in, in our free time. We may be interested in drawing, painting or music. Other common hobbies are stamp collecting, clay modelling, solving crossword puzzles. Although hobbies also entail work they are taken upon through once own choice. They are not forced upon us. They are activities that we are really interested in and hence give us a great deal of pleasure. Hobbies make life interesting. They refresh our minds after a hard day's work. We need to do something different in order

to do our routine work effectively. Hobbies provide this variety. They velieve us from the monotony of daily life. They fill us with enthusiasm for work and keep our energy levels high. We will go to any extent to get the things that we require, to get the utmost joy from our hobbies.

इकाई—IV (Unit—IV)

4. (a) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below:

One doesn't have to convince a school boy that holidays are necessary in our life. They always welcome holidays with excitement and joy. It would be more difficult to convince them about the importance of work and study. But we can't under estimate the value of holidays when they occur at regular intervals. They help us to have a diversion from routine

work. A change of scene relaxes the min and refreshes the body. Rest and recreation are significant in improving one's state of mind and removing the dull moments of monotony from one's life. Holidays are especially important for young people and for those ingaged in hard mental work. Continuous work will injure one's health and cause a nervous breakdown. A short holiday, if rightly used will send us back to work with renewed Zeal and enthusiasm.

Ouestions:

- (i) How do school boys welcome holidays?
- (ii) What relaxes the mind?
- (iii) What removes monotony from life?
- (iv) Why are holidays important for young people.
- (v) What is the message of the passage?
- (b) Put the given sound words in correct places: [roar, splash, clatter, jingal, squeal]

e
••
7
5
V

इकाई—V (Unit--V)

5.		Do as directed: (any twenty five)
٠.		Insert articles wherever necessary.
	(a)	Our house is closer to district court
	(b)	Took umbrella to the office.
	(c)	dictionary is quick reference
		for the various meanings.
	(d)	Knowing language is not the some
		thing as knowing about it.
		(Change the voice)
	(e)	Did the noise frighten you?
	(f)	People generally assume that money brings
		happiness.
	(g)	They gave the criminal a fair trial and send to prison.
	(h)	It surprised me.
. "		Insert prepositions:
	(i)	We met the railway station.
	(j)	I waited twenty minutes
		city bus.
	(K)	Gujrat suffers lack of water.
W.F.		Add the missing relative.
Y	323	

(1) It is a kind of you cannot eat.
(m) The man you want have just left.
Put into reported speech:
(n) I have flown about a million kilometers.
(o) Shut the door after you.
(p) We always try to please you.
(q) What a dirty shirt you are wearing!
Turn into Assertive:
(r) Oh! It is very delightful.
(s) How selfish I have been!
Convert the following into simple sentence:
(t) He went to the sweet meat shop and looked
at the boxes and bottles displayed at the
counter.
(u) Karan regrete that he has lost his taste for
sweets.
Add a question tag.
(v) I am in a happy position in life?
(w) You would not like to open the door?
Combine the pair of sentences using
conjunction:

Y-323

(x) (i) some ants raid the homes of other ants. (ii) they make them captive. (y) (i) some slave ants work for their master. (ii) some others do nothing for their keep. (z) Put proper adverbs from the given: [Especially, Recently, Partially] (a) I flew in a hot air balloon (b) I like coffee colombian coffee. Choose the correct pronoun: (c) Yes, it is sure enough. (he, him) (d) My daughter and are going on holiday together. (she, her) (e) You and make good partnership.

(he, him)